July 19-2017

Dear Charlotte City Counsel:

We have a problem in the Bennett Park. There are MANY people driving too fast-like 35 to 40
mi an hr. If you holler to tell them to slow down they either give you the finger or just plain
ignore you. Also it is an area for drug dealing -espeicially down by the river by the secondary
bridge-also it is a dumping ground for junk-latest is a bunch of car stuff. Many bikers have
complained about being scared of getting hit by the fast drivers.

I have a sugesstion-lets put speed bumps in from Cochran & around Camp Francis & back to
Cochran & completely close off the rest of the drives with ( do not enter )& eventually plant a
few trees there (at beginning of drive into woods). Only allow non motorized bikes &
pedestrians & no vehicles. These roads are closed all winter & no one misses it. People that
walk park by the pavillion & walk from there.

Most Sincerely
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Eileen L.. Boone



